07 September 2016

To all residents of
Coburg Crescent

London, SW2 3HT
Dear Resident
RE: CHANGES TO YOUR RECYCLING SERVICE

We are aware that there have been issues with the shared recycling bins at Coburg Crescent. Unfortunately due to
flytipping, they are often contaminated with rubbish and overflowing.

Following a joint inspection of the area by Veolia and Lambeth Council, we fee| that the best solution to the problem
is to change the collection point. '

Please put your clean recycling bags from the rear of the properties in the Service road where the Wheelie bins are
collected from and not from the front of the properties that face Christchurch Road. This change will start from the
Monday 12th September.
You can still recycle the same materials;

® Paper and cardboard

e Tins,'cans and empty aerosols

s  Plastic bottles, pots, tubs and trays

» Glass bottles and jars

e ..Food and drink cartons (tetra paks)

ifyou need extra sacks, you can collect them from the Town Half or from libraries {not Clapham or Norwood library
as they are about to cease stocking bags for a trial period}. You can also contact the call centre 0207-926-9000 to
order another roll. -

Please be aware that if the recycling sacks are contaminated, they will not be collected by Veolia. A label will be
attached to the bag pointing out that the sack is contaminated. It will be the resident’s responsibility to either
remove the contaminated item and re- present the recycling sack, or putting the whole sack in their refuse bin for -
collection by the refuse crew. If no action is taken, the sack will remain outside their front door.

Please be aware that fly tipping will not be tolerated and that wherever possible, those responmble will be fined.
Thank you for working with us to keep your estate clean and tidy.

Your sincerely

Teodoro De Carvatho

Estate Housing Officer
T:02079261876

E: TDecarva[ho@lambeth.gov.uk'
South Area Housing Office
13'9'Alber1: Carr Gardens

London SW16 3HB

Lambeth



